
Jeremiah.jc 
 
 (Fri, 21 May 2021 at 5:40 PM) 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

It is not clear from the email how to respond to the attached complaint on the PDC Website. 
Therefore, I will submit my response in this email so there is record that I responded immediately to 
this frivolous allegation. 
 
To the allegation in the email below, that  there was a “Violation of RCW 42.17A.555 for misuse of 
public facilites” 
 
My response is that this is a frivolous violation. As a first-time filing there is a bit of a learning curve 
in the filing process for any election my computer auto-populated my school-board email. I rectified 
this issue less than 24 hours after filing with a private email dedicated to this campaign without any 
compulsion from anyone else as I realized what had happened on my own. As any school board 
director email is public document, it is evident that no emails were sent or received in the less than 
1-day period that the school-board email was connected to this account. Therefore, there is no 
violation to this RCW as the school board email was not actually used for the campaign. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeremiah Campbell 
 


